

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES October 23rd, 2018

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, October 23rd, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager, Ronnie Dixon, serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were: Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Ben Thackerson and Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Don Baker

The council discussed the agenda. Ronnie Dixon and Council discussed the issue with house on Cabin Lane which needs to be demolished. Attorney, Alan Summers suggested taking pictures of contents of house for our files. Demolition option to be determined later. Mr. Summers also is looking at the abatement process for the junk ordinance and will update Ronnie next week. Councilor Bo Johnson discussed the upcoming Fall Festival. Ronnie announced that the Library has new hours, opening one hour earlier and closing on Sunday.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager